TWU Local 100
gl 195 Montague Street, 3rd floor
. Brooklyn, NY 11201

Brother or Sister:

According to our records, you are one of the TWU Local 100 members who was part of the rescue and recovery
effort at Ground Zero on 9/11/01 and the days that followed. This year will mark the 15" Anniversary of the event,
and I am inviting all of our responders to the Union Hall on Wednesday, September 7, 2016. On that date, your union
will be presenting 9/11 medals and pins to our members who served at Ground Zero who have not already received them.
Every responder is welcome to attend, even if you have already received a medal or pin.

Please check our website’s 9/11 recognition page at www.twulocal 100.0org/ content/911-setting-record-straight
for information about how to apply for a medal or a pin — and please come to our event so that we can honor you
and your contribution on 9/11. Please arrive at 3pm if you would like to receive a medal or a pin, and at sPM
for the formal event where we will have speakers, awards, and never-before-seen photographs of 9/11
taken by our fellow responders.
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